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Askin, Tim

From: Angela Dlugi <adlugi@bauersignusa.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 7:47 AM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: RE: COA APPLICATION-BURGERIM 1001 N OLD WORLD THIRD ST

That is my understanding as well, so correct. 
 
Thank you 
 

 
Angela Dlugi 
Service Coordinator 
2500 S. 170th Street 
New Berlin, WI 53151 
(262) 784-0500 x 2402 
adlugi@bauersignusa.com 
 
 
From: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 2:03 PM 
To: Angela Dlugi <adlugi@bauersignusa.com> 
Subject: RE: COA APPLICATION-BURGERIM 1001 N OLD WORLD THIRD ST 
 
Received. 
 
Just to be clear, the intent is as below with individual segments? I understand there will not be a cabinet, but that this is 
the general concept. 
 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 
NEW OFFICE LOCATION 
Zeidler Municipal Building 
841 N. Broadway, Rm B1 
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From: Angela Dlugi [mailto:adlugi@bauersignusa.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 4:29 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: COA APPLICATION-BURGERIM 1001 N OLD WORLD THIRD ST 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I was looking for some assistance to gain COA at the location listed above. Could you please review the 
attached and let me know if approved. If approved is there a fee associated? If so can you please tell me the 
amount we owe so we can get it out for you. I appreciate your assistance and look forward to your response. 
 
Thank you  
 

 
Angela Dlugi 
Service Coordinator 
2500 S. 170th Street 
New Berlin, WI 53151 
(262) 784-0500 x 2402 
adlugi@bauersignusa.com 
 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


